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Regulatory Update 
Vietnam – New technical standards from 15 January 2014 

 
The Vietnamese Type Approval Authority MIC (Ministry of Information and Communications) 
have started implementing the new technical standards from 15 January 2014, which will 
mainly affect RFID/SRD devices and radars previously approved under QCVN47:2011 
standard.   
 
A summary of the change is as below (standards in blue are the new standards which 
replaced QCVN47:2011): 

 

No Device name Before 15-Jan-14 After 15-Jan-14 
1 Wireless radio equipment using 

frequency modulation (FM) 
frequency band from 54MHz to 

68 MHz 

QCVN47:2011/BTTTT QCVN70:2013/BTTTT 

2 Radio equipment operating on 
25MHz – 1GHz 

QCVN18:2010/BTTTT 
QCVN47:2011/BTTTT 

QCVN18:2010/BTTTT 
QCVN73:2013/BTTTT 

3 Radio equipment operating on 

1GHz – 40GHz 

QCVN18:2010/BTTTT 

QCVN47:2011/BTTTT 

QCVN18:2010/BTTTT 

QCVN74:2013/BTTTT 

4 Data transmission equipment for 
low speed 5.8GHz specially used 

in the field of transportation 

QCVN18:2010/BTTTT 
QCVN47:2011/BTTTT 

QCVN18:2010/BTTTT 
QCVN75:2013/BTTTT 

5 Data transmission equipment for 

high speed 5.8GHz specially used 
in the field of transportation 

QCVN18:2010/BTTTT 

QCVN47:2011/BTTTT 

QCVN18:2010/BTTTT 

QCVN76:2013/BTTTT 
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Please note products previously approved under QCVN54:2011 and QCVN65:2013 
standards are not affected by this change, as QCVN54:2011 and QCVN65:2013 are 
still valid standards for products operating on 2.4GHz and 5GHz. 

 
PCS is investigating whether products previously approved under QCVN47:2011 will 
need to be re-approved under the new standards. Details will follow once 
confirmation is received from Authority. 
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